
Craven County Law Enforcement Officers Association

Minutes of January 12, 2021

The special board meeting was opened at 1200 hours. The regular meeting of the month was cancelled due to
Covid restrictions. Present were the President, Vice President, Secretary, Treasurer and several members of the
planning committee. Allegiance was pledged to our flag and a moment of silence was observed for those who
stand for us. The minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved.

The treasurer’s report noted a balance of $42,235.34. All accounts were current as of 12 January. Membership
stood at 463. Our debt service is up to date.Motion was made to accept the report, seconded, and approved.
Following was a discussion concerning our cash balance relative to our 501C3 status. This led to a discussion
concerning our need for repairs. Many points were brought up and it was suggested that we are in need of a
kbetter defined plan for the future.

The following were presented for membership: Charles Hoke, P C Reed, Andrew Kaufman, Robert Hedge, Sonia
MacSay, Daniel MacSay, and Frank Stomp. Jeff Taylor was a no show. This motion was seconded and approved
unanimously.

The meeting was closed at 1231 hours. Respectfully submitted,

Thomas Hartman, Secretary


